
 

 

 

Customer Advisory 
 

Date: 12th September 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customers 
 
Subject: CANCELLED IMPLEMENTATION - THC revision from the Kenya Port Authority 
at Mombasa (KEMBA) 

 
Please be advised that subsequent to the advisory and broadcast of 18th August 2025, notifying on 
the revised Kenya Port Authority (KPA) tariff implementation; the same has been halted and 
cancelled on the result of court action from claimants in Kenya. 

As such, the THC and tariff will revert to the previous levels for Mombasa. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Africa Trade Management 


